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January 31, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Bill Tezak 
Colorado Quarries Inc 
270 S 15th St 
Cañon City, CO  81212 
 
Re: Mica White, Permit No. M-1992-058, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-2 
 
Dear Mr. Tezak: 
 
On January 31, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety increased the current Financial 
Warranty for this permit to $256,954.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and Regulations.  This 
is an increase of $184,720.00.  A detailed cost summary was provided in the inspection report sent to you 
on January 14, 2022. 
 
The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial 
Warranty reflecting the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter.  If you wish to submit a different 
type of Financial Warranty, please contact me such that I may send you the applicable form.  Please note 
our mailing address has changed as indicated in the footer below. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Sara Stevenson-Benn, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Stephanie Carter, BLM 
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